

CBC holds annual golf outing at Shuttle Meadow Country Club

October 18, 2011 - Connecticut

The Connecticut Building Congress (CBC) held its 16th Annual Robert J. LeFloch Memorial Golf Outing at Shuttle Meadow Country Club on September 28th.

In the past 15 years, CBC has raised over \$450,000 at its golf outing for charity and its scholarship fund. CBC's Scholarship Fund gives several renewable scholarships to graduating Connecticut high school seniors entering college-level programs in the A/E/C industry.

It was the typical festive environment for the golf outing. About halfway through the round, there was an eruption of cheers from the tee box overlooking the 6th green, as John Hawley of Gilbane Building Company hit a hole-in-one. "It felt almost surreal," Hawley said, "like 'did that really happen'. Then my guys starting jumping up and down, and I knew." Hawley's ace won him more than just a round of applause at the clubhouse. He landed \$25,000 in prize money for the shot. Congratulations to John!

Winning foursome:

Downes Construction Company

Closest to the pin:

John Hawley - Gilbane Building Company

Matt Yussman

John Yurchyk

Wendy Venoit - McElroy, Deutsch, Mulvaney & Carpenter, LLP

John Downes - Downes Construction

Closest to the Line:

Bill Wahl - Whiting-Turner

Longest Drive:

Jeff Guttsfeld - Solidus

Putting Contest:

Steve Connelly - Fuss & O'Neil

CBC is one of Connecticut's leading construction industry networking organizations. CBC's educational, networking and philanthropic programs encourage the growth of its members and the sustained progress of the industry.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540